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Voting by mail has been consistently been shown to be safe and reliable.  The 

Gaslighting Republicans want you to believe that it is fraudulent.  They are wrong!  

They want to be able to intimidate honest voters from voting, make people stand in 

line for hours and take away votes.  I strongly oppose this bill. 


